

Hurst Community Association  
Exec Meeting Monday 5<sup>th</sup> November 2012

**1 Present.**

Donald Barr Alan Fish Andy Cochrane Stuart Harris Heffer. Steven Kingsley Steve Holloway Linda Kingsley Collin Ward. Kathryn Penton.

**2 Apologies for absence.**

John Horton. Kishor Thaker Linda Kingsley. Richard Ambler.

**3 Minutes.**

Minutes of the last meeting on Monday 1<sup>st</sup> October were approved as a true record.

**4 Matters arising from the minutes.**

5a Post, this is still ongoing and will be fitted ASAP.

5a/2 You Choose complaint

. Still ongoing.

5a/3 Bottle bin. On Order.

5d You Theatre are two months in arrears, Colin and Kathryn attended the meeting and handed over a further cheque for £120 to cover the period June/July. Regular monthly invoices will sent so we can keep track of fees owing.

6c October Show. Income £291.50 Rent and Bar.

8a St Johns mini bus has been replaced.

**5 Chairman's report.**

- a. We have a grant for BT Broadband for one year. We will need to look at providers next year.
- b. I have a meeting at the bank to hopefully finalise the 5 accounts.
- c. Tame Pride. I have two tickets for 8/11 7.0 We did not win.

**6 Secretaries report.**

a. We have had an enquiry for a dance class on Saturday mornings, a further meeting has been arranged for this coming Sunday with myself and Brian as they require some sound equipment.

**7 Treasurers report.**

Bank Balances as at 05.11.2012  
No.1 Account 18729.43  
No.2 Account 16500.00  
Income & Expenditure for October 2012  
Income 3498  
Expenditure  
Insurance 216

Maintenance 423  
Cleaning 288  
Heat and Light 324  
Water & Sewerage 44  
1295  
Net Surplus 2203  
Unpresented cheques  
Elec Maint 104  
Cleaners 288

**8. Sections.**

SSCP *Ticket sales slow. Wendy and Vicky to do tea bar. Jackie £100.*  
Stage. *Radiators on stage to be removed ( Has this been done )*  
Bar. None  
Lighting  
Development committee. *There is to be a meeting to try to arrange a children's party on 29/12/12.*  
Wardrobe  
Scouts.  
St Johns *The church has asked if we can have a container on the car park for building rubbish. It was agreed but not during panto week.*  
*Safety.*

**9 Safety.**

No items submitted

**10. Any other business.**

No items submitted.

The chairman thanked all present and closed the meeting at 8.15.

Next meeting Monday 7<sup>th</sup> January 2013.

Chairman.....

Secretary.....